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Hamre Jaime

From: Jan Bowers <janisbowers45@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 11, 2018 2:57 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Deschutes River Trail Bridge

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

My husband and I live in Bend, OR, and we too agree with the vast number of people who live here—we should be 
allowed to have the bridge, so EVERYONE can enjoy the river and trail, not just the folks who live near there. And it looks 
like in 2012, even you people agreed with that. So, what’s new? A special interest group? Build the bridge!!! (And we 
vote too!) Jan and Jim Bowers 


